
 

Save The Dates! Darwin Perennials 
University
Darwin Perennials to launch an online education experience in 
2021.
To increase your perennial-growing education, Darwin Perennials will launch an online learning experience in summer 
2021, week 24 thru week 32.

Darwin Perennials University will provide you and your crew a full "semester" of topics:

◾ Propagation

◾ Transplanting

◾ Finishing

◾ Selling

Watch and learn from the comfort of your own office. The extensive video content from our experts will be available in 
both English and Spanish formats for your convenience.

Please stay tuned for details on how to sign up for this free opportunity that will give you deeper knowledge on the 
latest perennial introductions as well as key genus taking the industry by storm. An announcement will be made soon 
on how to "enroll".

To make sure you're in-the-know, become a Darwin Perennials blog subscriber and never miss new tips and tricks 
from our team of experts.


